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Subj: Three Creeks Trail: comment period thru 4/8/14 

 

 

Hi, all, 

 

In case you attended any of the various public meetings last year on the Three Creeks Trail, or 

are otherwise interested in our local planned trail and parkway/open-space, you may be 

interested in the following: 

 

The City of San José has released an “Initial Study & Mitigated Negative Declaration” 

(IS/MND) for the planned Three Creeks Trail. 

 

This report is available on-line at City’s website: 

http://www.sanjoseca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/27199. 

 

The report describes the City’s plans for the trail and the impact those plans may have on the 

surrounding area.   

 

The public is invited to review the report and then submit questions, concerns, comments, and 

corrections. 

 

The trail is planned to connect the Los Gatos Creek and the Guadalupe River in Willow Glen, 

and eventually to continue on over to the Coyote Creek at Kelly Park. 

 

This report is for the length of trail in the “western half”, from Lonus Street (north of the Los 

Gatos) to Falcon Place (south of Minnesota).   

 

(Note: it is  unclear from a quick initial read as to whether or not this is to include the Willow 

Glen Trestle across the Los Gatos Creek, which has already been discussed in a separate 

IS/MND: see http://sanjoseca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/25320.)  

 



The comment period for the Three Creeks Trails IS/MND report originally ended a fortnight ago, 

but due to the very limited distribution, the few public comments, and the expressed concerns 

about lack of public outreach, the comment period has been extended thru April 8th (thnx!) 

 

Please feel free to share with anyone who may be interested in the City’s plans for the trail. 

 

Thanks! 

 

~Larry Ames 

 

 


